
NASA Illinois Commercialization Center Award 

 

On October 22, 2005 TransLumen was notified that the company had won a NICC 

Commercialization Support Award. This was a competitive initiative by NICC. The technology, 

commercial potential and NASA linkages presented in TransLumen’s proposal was deemed 

significant. NICC indicated its support for continued commercial development of TransLumen’s 

technology. After contract management for this award was complete, work commenced early 

January 2005. 

 


